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NO to SB579, No voting for convicted incarcerated felons! 

 

This is bad policy. The votes that would be cast by incarcerated inmates would be 

subject to undue influence by external forces. Not only that but rights afforded free 

citizens should not be extended to those who are being punished. Again this is bad 

policy. No on SB579 ! 


